
Longford - BP Heavy Truck Fuel Depot Development 

Mr JENNER question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

A question comes from John, a constituent of Longford, to the Premier as Minister for 
Infrastructure, and the Department of State Growth. Why has the Department of State 
Growth not released the document related to the public road that was used in the 
TASCAT Appeal P2023/122 to overturn the Northern Midlands Council decision to reject 
the BP heavy truck fuel depot development at 26A Tannery Road, Longford? 

Will the Premier give assurances that the Department of State Growth document will be 
released for public examination within the next 14 days? 


